
 

   PLUMAS PINES MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES  

                                         THURSDAY 07/27/2023 

Members present: Dennis Madsen, Tom Gleason, Paul Jeglum, Jim Greenwald, 

Brad Clark, Jim Kinkade, John Zimlich, Rich Barnes, Robert Largent 

PAST MEETING NOTES- Minutes from 06-22-2023 approved by BOARD vote. 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: As of today, the CLUB has 86 paid members. 

TREASURER REPORT: CLUB bank balances reported: Checking- $16,334.00 

Outstanding liabilities total $3362.00. Unrestricted net assets: $12,972.00. 

HANDICAP REPORT: No new report. 

TOURNAMENT REPORT: Plumas Pines 4-man team (R. Barnes, D. Barnes, B. Clark, 

P. Jeglum) competed in the North Sierra NCGA Zone tourney July 17-18 at Poppy Hills 

GC in Monterey. Team took second place with a score of 23 under par in the two best 

ball format. Team advances to NCGA Zone Championship against 27 other 4-man 

teams August 21-22 at Spyglass Hills GC and Poppy Hills GC. 

MOUNTAIN CLASSIC: Woman’s Invitational- August 7, 2023. Mountain Classic- 

September 8. 9. Sign up forms can be found on the Plumas Pines website. 

HEAD PRO: The golf course has been sold. Brandon and Jason will remain on in 

their respective management positions. 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS: The new owners, Charles and Jerry Doll were introduced to 

the BOARD. Charles and Jerry talked about their personal business experience 

along with their short and long range plans for improvements to the course, to 

include pond repair on 10, new paint for the clubhouse, cart path and parking lot 

refurbishing plus others. The BOARD sends best wishes to former BOARD 

President Steve Janovick who recently underwent a successful shoulder 

replacement.  

Next meeting: August 31, after golf.   Meeting adjourned 3:13 PM 

 

 


